From: linda.ewingl@gamail.com

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] E-mail from Draft Permits at Public Notice Webpage
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:42:12 AM

| just learned about the C&H pig facility. The Buffalo wilderness is one of the most beautiful natural
areas left in our area. We cannot allow the poisoning of our watershed and waterways to continue. It is
not just affecting the usability for recreation but all of the Flora and Fauna who call at home. The
decision to allow this was irresponsible and ignorant and something must be done

Sent from my iPhone
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